
 

 

21st January 2019  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of Year 5 pupils  

 

Our Class 5 children have been chosen to take part in a singing project 

(Across the Borders Vocal Project) with 3 other Primary schools in the 

local area (Year 5 classes only). 

 

This will involve a vocal coaching session once a month, with a teacher 

from the Music & Arts service, and a final performance with pupils from 

all six schools at the Square Chapel, Piece Hall, Halifax on Tuesday 9th 

July 2019.  

 

I’m sure this will be a very exciting project and a great experience for 

our pupils.  I will send more information out nearer the performance date. 

 

 

Mrs Reilly 

Music Coordinator  

  

 
 


